
NORTH WHITEHALL TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
NORTH WHITEHALL TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

SPECIAL MEETING 
JANUARY 18, 2011 

 
 
Due to the postponement of the regularly scheduled Board of Supervisors to poor weather conditions, 
a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of North Whitehall Township was held on Tuesday, 
January 18, 2011 at 4:07 PM, in order to address the issue of Apple Blossom Circle Subdivision’s 
time extension, which ended today.  In attendance were Supervisors Ronald E. Stahley, Ronald J. 
Heintzelman, and Secretary/Treasurer Brenda Norder. Supervisor Jerry Joseph unavailable. 
 
Upon motion made by Supervisor Ronald E. Stahley, seconded by Ronald J. Heintzelman, the Board 
accepted an extension of time, until July 19, 2011, in order for the Board to review the Apple Blossom 
Circle Subdivision Plan and so that the Developer can resolve outstanding issues with outside 
agencies.  Roll call: Jerry Joseph – not available; Ronald E. Stahley - yes; Ronald J. Heintzelman - 
yes.  
  

 
 

 
ADJOURNMENT Meeting adjourned at 4:09 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Norder, Secretary 


